
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

2024-038 
 

Recyclable Hauling Services at 
Hansville, Olalla, And 

Silverdale Recycling and 
Garbage Facilities 

 
 

Response Deadline: Wednesday January 15, 2025 @ 2:00 PM 

Kitsap County through the Public Works Solid Waste Division is seeking proposals from 
qualified vendors for hauling services of recyclable materials from the Hansville, Olalla, 
and Silverdale Recycling and Garbage Facilities.  
 

Complete [RFP] information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 
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